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A newsletter of do's and dont's: 

 

Wednesday Bridge 

We need more people to come to make this successful.  If you have a 
Wednesday free do come along - play starts at 1pm. 
 

Heaters, Night Storage Heaters and Fridge 

A replacement timer has been fitted to the big/booster heater and this now 
needs to be left to run through its cycles.  It is set to heat the main hall before 
each session so that we can all be warm.  Please do not alter anything to do with 
this. 

 

Also the night storage heaters are intended to run all the time.  Please do not 
turn them off.  The reason for this is that to reduce condensation we need the air 
at a warmish level and for the air to circulate at all times.  This is why all internal 
doors should be left open after play finishes.  Please do not close the internal 
doors including those to the kitchen and toilets. 

 

Riding for the Disabled Tournament 

This raised $2030 for the charity. 

 

Midwinter Dinner 

Confirmed for 2 July 2021.  Mark your calendars, tickets will be limited to 60.  A 
flyer will be going out to all members shortly. 

 

Other Upcoming Events 

 Oamaru All Grades Tournament 27 Jun.  Entries close 9pm 23 June.  Please 
bring raffle prizes and anyone who can help in the kitchen should contact 
Liz Drew 

 

Good bridge everyone. 

 
Junelle Edmonds 
President 


